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A SECTION OF WESTSIDE DRIVE TO CLOSE DUE TO CSX
RAILROAD IMPROVEMENTS

Road Closure Begins at 9 a.m. on June 16

ROCHESTER, NY — Monroe County Department of Transportation today announced a section
of Westside Drive between Chili-Center Coldwater Road and Glenlevit Drive in the towns of
Chili, Gates and Ogden will close at 9 a.m. Sunday, June 16 so crews can repair the CSX railroad
crossing. The road is expected to remain closed through 5 p.m. Friday, June 21.

Motorists are advised to seek alternate routes. A detour will be posted.
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